
Dear Misty Freeman, 
 
Please Support HB 2469!! to restore the right of local farmers and communities to, along with 
other things, to protect their specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.  It is 
important that we act now to save our food supply from monopolistic short-sighted, profit 
driven stupidity.  Please distribute my comment to committee members. 
 
Thanks, 
Clivonne Corbett 
P.O. Box 2409  
Winston, Or 97496 
 


